
In partnership with Joe Clark School, we are excited to offer a DROP
IN COFFEE CHAT Program for parents and children (0-6 yrs old)

Join us on FRIDAYS beginning, September, 23rd, 2022 from 9-11am.
There will be crafts, stories and toys for children and great
opportunities for parents to meet and chat with each other.

DROP IN COFFEE CHAT 
AT JOE CLARK SCHOOL

No registration is required, just drop in and say hi! 
For more information, please call 403-652-8633


